
Pondera County Commissioners have adopted a ban on open burning until conditions 

change.   

 

1. All open burning permits are suspended until conditions improve and this ban is lifted; 

2. There will be no open burning permitted in the county.    

3. Conditions will be monitored daily and restrictions will be lifted when deemed safe by 

fire officials. 

4. Campfires allowed only in approved fire pits 

5. Devices solely fueled by liquid petroleum or LPG fuels that can be turned on and off, are 

used in an area that is bare and cleared of all overhead and surrounding flammable 

materials within 4 feet of the device.  
 

Public is reminded to use common sense when having a fire in an approved fire 

pit.  Please have fire suppression measures available when having outdoor 

activities. 


